
  

 

 

August 19, 2019 
 
Deputy Mayor and Councillors 
 
 
Subject:    West Branch Library 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole, having met on August 19th, 2019, made the following 
recommendation: 
 
RESOLVED that as recommended by the Committee of the Whole, having met on August 19, 
2019, Common Council recommend to The Commissioners of the Free Public Library of the 
City of Saint John to execute the Lease Extension and Amending Relocation Agreement with 
SBLP Lancaster Mall Inc. as submitted with a change in term to 10 years. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Don Darling 
Mayor   

 


